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News and Notes 

 

Star Student 

Nunc cursus magna quis  

Upcoming Events 
 
October 19th  Decatur Co. Conservation Visit 
October 19th  Bus Evacuation Drills 
October 28th  Fall Party 
 

 

Show and 
share Letter 

Tt 

October 
Birthdays  

----- 
NoneJ 

 
 
 

 
Beware of the half truth…. 
You may have gotten the  

wrong half. 
 

*Make sure that your child has an extra set of clothes at school.  Several 
students have had accidents and already used their extra clothes.   Also, 
if you sent shorts as the extra set of clothes, you might want to switch 
those out with pants, since the weather is beginning to get cooler.  
 
Don’t forget to turn in library books before Thursday.  Students will only 
be allowed to have one book checked out at a time.  If they have not 
returned their book, they will not be able to check out a new book.  
 
I need star student pictures and forms!  I also have several forms filled 
out with no pictures turned in.  Please get those to me ASAP so that I can 
feature more students on our board.  
 
The Fall party is quickly approaching.  It will be on Thursday, October 
28th.  Parents signed up to bring things are: Carmen Duver-Green (snacks), 
Sarah Burke (snacks), and Aarica Boles (drinks). 
 
Show and Share is on Monday.  Please help your child find something that 
begins with the letter Tt.  
 
Thanks to Nathan for providing snacks this week. Serenity is providing 
snacks next week. 
 
Remember…if your child is absent, call the school 784-3422.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• My name is Jorgensen Craig. 
• I am 5 years old.   
• The people in my family are Dad, 

Mom, and Kellan. 
• My favorite food is Shack sticks. 
• My favorite colors are Green and 

Red. 
• My favorite book is Tonka Trucks. 
• My pet is Jack (dog). 
• I want to be a farmer when I grow 

up. 


